
From: Jeffery Schuster <monster820@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, June 3, 2023 6:25 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Hello my name is Jeffrey Schuster, I do not believe you should allow liberty utilities to increase prices on 
electricity.  Times are tough enough right now without having increases in a essential utility. I request 
you deny this increase with the attached increases for the next 2 years. Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jeffrey Schuster 
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